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GENERAL MEETING
Medical Reform Group of Ontario

The Medical Reform Group is holding its fall general meeting on
Friday September 28 and Saturday September 29, in Toronto.

Friday's session will be an evening session, with guest speaker
Stephen Lewis discussing Current Issues in Health Care. That
session will be at 8 p.m. in the Debates Room of Hart House at
the University of Toronto.

Saturday's session will be held at the South Riverdale Community
Health Centre, 126 Pape Ave. (near Queen St. East). This will run
from approximately 10 am to 5 pm.

On Saturday evening there will be a social event in a Toronto
restaurant.

This meeting will celebrate the fifth anniversary of the founding
of the MRG. There will be a display of MRG history and press
clippings. A complete booklet containing all MRG resolutions
will also be distributed.

Another MRG Newsletter containing details of the agenda as well as
other items will be distributed within two weeks. In the meantime,
please mark these dates on your calendar and plan to attend.

If you have items which you would like added to the agenda, mail
them to P.0. Box 366, Station J, Toronto M4J 4Y8 or phone
(416) 920-4513.




